
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 17 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 15 
December 2022 

   

Question  What was the result of the Council Leader’s recent meeting 

with Bòrd na Gàidhlig, and what actions will the council take 

over coming months to promote the Gaelic language? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


